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15th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
KS3 PUPILS – ZOOLAB VISIT 
 
On Friday 19th November, we will be having a visit from ZooLab.  Pupils will take part 
in a 45-minute session during which they will meet expert animal rangers/presenters 
and get the chance to handle and learn more about animals, including tree frogs, 
snakes, giant millipedes and African land snails. 
 
If you would like more information, please visit www.zoolabuk.com 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mr C Pigden 
 
Mr C Pigden 
Science Co-ordinator 
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